
 

 

 

 

 

Date : 11.09.2024 

Circular No : CST/CBSE/2024-25/24 

 

Dear Parents, 

Subject: Submission of List of Candidates (LoC) for Class X 

Examination 2025 

 

As per the Circular dated 04.09.2024, issued by the Controller of 

Examinations, regarding the submission of the List of Candidates (LoC) 

for the Class X Examination 2025, we kindly request all parents of 

Grade X students to visit the school office and verify the necessary 

details on or before 14th of September 2024. 

 

This is the final opportunity to ensure that all information is correct. 

Please note that no changes will be possible after this verification. 

 

Additionally, please be informed that the examination fee of ₹1800/- is 

due. 

 

We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Regards, 

Office 

Christ School CBSE 

 

 

 

 

 


